
Comments regarding photo of proposed rezoning: 
 
The attached satellite photo captures the proposed effect that moving the Meridian subdivision would 
entail.  According to our demographer, the Meridian subdivision has 40 students that currently attend 
E.P. Rayzor.  The newly proposed boundary would ask for these students to attend the new elementary 
in the fall of 2014 with the exception of students who are currently 4th graders and their siblings that 
would like to stay at E.P. Rayzor.   


